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Dunedoo 
Community Consultation Meeting Action List 

Meeting Date: 31 October 2017 
 

Minute / Action Required Directorate Progress 

Drainage – Wallaroo Street 
Council indicated they are still looking at options for 
this work.  It is expected that the works will be 
completed in the next 18 months. 

TS 

A/DTS – As advised at the 
meeting, Council is still looking at 
options for this work.  It is 
expected that the works will be 
completed in the next 18 months. 

Made n Grown Markets  
Concerns were raised about support for economic 
development and tourism strategies in the Southern 
end of the Shire. Council advised that the new 
organisational structure includes plans for a new 
Tourism Officer based in the Southern end of the 
Shire. 

DS 
A/DDS – Will be addressed when 
new Tourism Officer commences. 

Leadville  
Concerns were raised about the water being provided 
to the hall and the Rural Fire Service shed being from 
a private supply.  This will be investigated and 
appropriate actions taken. 

TS In progress. Under investigation. 

New Bridge and Approaches – Lewis Road  
Concerns were raised regarding the approaches to the 
new bridge. Council indicated that they will fix these 
issues. It was indicated that these works should be 
completed prior to Christmas. 

TS A/DTS – Complete. 

Cobbora Road  
Residents indicated that the edges of Cobbora Road 
need to be mowed. This was noted by Council. 

TS A/DTS – Complete. 

Sir Ivan Fire Recovery  
Council enquired as to how people are going following 
the Sir Ivan Fire and asked whether or not there is 
anything Council can provide assistance with at this 
time.  Discussion around privacy issues raised during 
the fire, regarding sharing of information and access 
to this. Further discussion regarding planning done 
by individual brigades and how this information 
could be shared.  

CCS 

DCCS – This enquiry has been 
passed on to the Mayor’s 
Bushfire Appeal Advisory 
Committee who are overseeing 
the allocation of funds collected 
and who act as one of the focal 
points for recovery efforts.  
Council has been involved in 
post-fire reviews both internally 
and with the RFS and various 
government agencies with a view 
that any recommendations are 
implemented. 
Closed – no further action. 

Heritage Information  
Residents indicated that they felt that more could be 
done to promote the heritage aspects of the towns 
throughout the Shire.  Council indicated they would 
look into this, in consultation with the Heritage 
Advisor.  

DS 
A/DDS – Draft heritage study 
being undertaken at present 
time. 
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Road Work Signs 
A resident raised concerns about road work sign being 
left lying in the grass on the side of the road.  Council 
will investigate and pick these signs up. Residents 
were encouraged to report to Council so that they 
know where these signs were located if they see 
them. 

TS 
A/DTS – Manager Road 
Operations advised to inform 
staff. 

Road – Saleyards and Showground  
Concerns were raised about the road between the 
Saleyards and the Showground, in terms of dust and 
other issues. It was suggested that residents consider 
a budget submission for these proposed works. 

TS 

A/DTS – As suggested at the 
meeting, residents should 
consider a budget submission for 
these proposed works. 

Three Rivers Regional Retirement Community  
An update was requested on the Three Rivers 
Regional Retirement Community (TRRRC). An update 
was provided indicating that much of the current 
works were happening underground. Council 
expected that the construction will be finished in the 
next 12 months. 

CCS 

DCCS – Council will continue to 
provide regular updates to the 
community through various 
media channels.  
 
Furthermore, a TRRRC website is 
being established as the central 
point for all project information. 
 
Closed – no further action. 

E Waste  
Council were asked what they are doing about e-
waste. Council indicated that e-waste can be taken to 
the local waste collection and Transfer Station and 
that it will go to Coonabarabran to be dealt with. 
Residents requested that this information be 
promoted. 

DS A/DDS – Advertising to be done. 

Jubilee Hall and Old Bank Building  
A request was made to have the lights in Jubilee Hall 
and the Old Bank Building replaced with LED lights. 
Council to look into this and action as appropriate. 

DS A/DDS – To be investigated. 

Streaming of Council Meetings  
A question was asked regarding the streaming of 
Council Meetings. It was noted that other Council’s 
currently do this. It was requested that Council look 
into this. A suggestion was made to perhaps record 
the meetings and then play them on radio. This 
suggestion was not well received. 

ES 

A/GM - New draft Model Code of 
Meeting Practice suggests 
webcasting of council meetings 
be made mandatory. Under 
consideration by State 
Government. 

Three Rivers Radio – General Manager Segment  
A question was asked regarding when the General 
Manager will be re-commencing their regular radio 
chats. It was indicated that this will re-commence 
when the new General Manager commences. 

ES 
A/GM - Matter will be reviewed 
by new General Manager. 

Container Deposit Scheme  
Residents enquired as to what is happening with the 
container deposit scheme. Council encouraged people 
to look online for further information in relation to 
this. Council will also provide further information as 
it becomes available. 

DS 

A/DDS – Coonabarabran and 
Dunedoo are collection points at 
waste stations during opening 
hours. 
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Green Waste – Tip 
Residents raised concerns about the build up of green 
waste at the local tip. Residents indicated that they 
felt this was a risk, particularly during the fire season. 
Council indicated they would look into what can be 
done in relation to this.  

DS 
A/DDS – No budget to mulch at 
this stage. To be investigated. 

ARTC – Fairfield Road  
Council advised that ARTC has requested to close 
Fairfield Road at the crossing. If it’s not closed then 
the other proposal is to change the road and re-align. 
This request will be put out for public comment. 
Residents were encouraged to make comment on the 
proposal. It was raised that Fairfield Road might have 
a Travelling Stock Route on it. 

TS 
In progress. Opposition from 
community at town meeting has 
been noted. 

 


